
NOTICE 

Dear Law Practitioners,  

Pursuant to the Regulations related to Accreditation by the IJLS Accreditation Committee ( see 
Notice posted on the IJLS website on the 5th December 2014) , the IJLS wishes to reiterate the 
fact that only a maximum of 6 hours of CPD may be accredited by the Accreditation Committee 
per academic year on a case to case basis.  

The applicant must note that the number of CPD hours advertised by other organising bodies may 
not accurately reflect the final CPD hours which may be granted ultimately by the Accreditation 
Committee.  

It is only the Accreditation Committee of the IJLS which is mandated to authorize the 
number of CPD hours to be accredited to a particular Applicant for accreditation, based on 
substantive information of the relevant course provided by the applicant at the time of 
application for accreditation.  

It is also brought to your notice that the application for accreditation should be made in the 
relevant academic year in which the particular course has been followed.  

Thank you.  

The IJLS team.  
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